Craig, Sondra

La Crosse, WI 54601

From: Andrew J Hamilton <ajhamilton@viterbo.edu> Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 2:46 PM To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External Subject: Vote to Uphold Historic Landmark Designation for South Branch Library Some people who received this message don't often get email from ajhamilton@viterbo.edu. Learn why this is important ** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** Dear Council Members, I urge you to uphold the Local Historic Landmark designation for the South Branch Library. I attended the meeting of the Heritage Preservation Commission on May 23, 2024, when the designation was enacted, and I read the nomination letter. I also read the Mayor's appeal letter. It is clear the appeal is frivolous and has no valid basis. The Heritage Preservation Commission, members of the Holy Trinity-Longfellow Neighborhood Association, and numerous citizens support the landmark designation and want to see it upheld. The many letters of support on the Legistar page alone should be evidence enough to persuade you to vote against the Mayor's appeal. Thank you for your time. Respectfully, **Andrew Hamilton** 1812 Park Ave